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The Duttons Variety Show 
February 23, 7:00PM show.  Deadline is Thursday, February 14. Purchase tickets in the Activity 
Office with a check payable to AWHA for $26 (regular $30), Rows 6-8 Center Front. 
The Duttons won widespread recognition on “America’s Got Talent” and have earned many more 
honors in Branson, MO and worldwide.  The all-new 2013 show is fun for all ages and will feature 
more rock ‘n roll and traditional Dutton style entertainment.  Julio, the cousin from Spain is a 
growing comic sensation and will be back with his horn suit.  We can expect a brand new video and 
much more of the third-generation talent with this versatile family of singers, dancers and 
musicians.  We’ll carpool from the Gazebo at 6:20 to their theater on Main Street.   

 
New Yoga Class 

There is an additional Yoga Class available in the Maricopa Room Fridays, 7:15-8:15 a.m., and is a 
great way to start your day with a good morning stretch, strengthening and relaxation using 
traditional poses. There is a $4 drop-in fee and the instructor is Donna who is currently teaching 
the Zumba class.  Bring a Yoga mat and wear comfortable clothes you can move easily in. If you 
have any questions, contact Lesley at 480-654-6791.  
 

Darrell and Friends Valentine Show 
Celebrate Valentine’s Day, Sunday, February 17, 6:30PM, Maricopa Stage. 
Enjoy an evening of contemporary gospel and country music.    
FREE Tickets are available in the Activity Office.  Ticket price is nonperishable food or money 
donations to the local food bank to be given at the door. 
 

Security Chili Feed 
Saturday, February 23rd, beginning at 11:00AM, the Security Patrol will hold their annual Chili 
Feed at the Gazebo.  Come hungry as there will be an abundance of good chili to eat.  This is the 
patrol’s annual fundraiser to defray expenses for patrolling our community.  

 
Bernie and Red Show 

Wednesday, February 27, 7:00PM, in Apache Hall. 
Bernie and Red’s combination of music, comedy and spontaneous wit have earned them one of the 
most popular comedy and music acts performing today.  They have performed all over the world on 
land and sea including many cruise ships.  It has been said that they are a mixture of The Smothers 
Brothers and Bette Midler with a touch of Carol Burnette and a dash of Benny Hill.  Bernie is the 
straight man who sometimes lets fly with his own one-liners, but Red, the zany red-head, is the one 
who holds center stage most of the time.  They have great voices which are an integral ingredient in 
the entertainment mixture they present.  It’s been said that “Laughter is the Best Medicine”!!  
Come fill up!!   
Tickets are $8, checks only payable to AWHA ($10 after February 20), 9:00-12:00 weekdays. 
 

Flea Market 
Saturday, March 2, 8:00-1:00 in the parking lot will be the Annual Flea Market sponsored by the 
Shrine Club.  This fundraiser benefits the operation of the mini cars used by the club for parades.  
To reserve your spot or donate items, contact Harry Lipert at 807-1195 or Jerry Dunn at 361-5784.  

 
 



Quilt Show 
The Hummingbird Quilters and the Git ‘Er’ Done Piecemakers will have a combined Quilt Show on 
Saturday, March 2, 8:00-1:00 in the Navajo Room.  Come see what fine and creative talent we have 
in our community.  The Hummingbird Quilters will have tickets available for a raffle for a beautiful 
quilt made by Bev Fourcade.  The funds buy supplies to make Quilts 4 Kids with cancer. 

 
Library News 

Several large print books have been purchased from donations given in memory of Fay Metcalf by 
her family and friends. She was a long time volunteer and started the Book Club.  The books are: 
“The Panther” by Nelson DeMille, “Notorious Nineteen” by Janet Evanovich, “Wanted Man” by Lee 
Child, “Poseidon’s Arrow” by Clive Cussler, “The Forgotten” by David Baldacci, “Rose in a Storm” 
by Jon Katz, “The Racketeer” by John Grisham, “A Winter Dream” by Richard Paul Evans, and 
“Capturing Camelot” by Kitty Kelley.  Look for them in the Large Print section.  A red rose puzzle is 
being assembled and will be framed and hung above the puzzle shelves in Fay’s memory, as she 
enjoyed jigsaw puzzles, also.  It is on the table by the puzzle shelves, so stop in and fit a few pieces 
in place.  
To show how much our Library is used, in 2012, 3113 hardcover books, 374 audio books, and 3031 
movies were borrowed.  Since paperback books are not signed out, we don’t have a total for those. 
The computer was used at least 817 times. Please take a look around your homes for books and 
movies that you borrowed and need to be returned so others may enjoy them.  Two Beverly Lewis 
books: “The Reckoning” and “The Brethren” were not signed out and we’d like them returned.  
There will not be a Book Sale this month, but look for it in November.   

 
Third Annual Minnesota Party 

Saturday, March 9, 4:30-6:30 p.m., at the Gazebo (or the Navajo Room, if not our usual perfect 
Arizona weather).  Please Bring: Another friend from Minnesota; your own beverages - (decaf 
coffee will be provided); an appetizer to share; AND wear your name tag. 
Questions: Please call Bobbi DeGeer at 480-807-3354. 

 
Wisconsin Party 

Tuesday, March 12, 5:30PM, in the Navajo Room, will be a time of meeting our Wisconsin 
neighbors.  It will be a potluck supper, so bring a favorite dish to pass that serves 8-10.  Bring your 
own dishes, utensils and beverage.  Please wear your name tags.  For questions, contact Ramona 
Strand at 262-224-3576 (WI#) or Joice Lange at 480-830-8425 (AZ#). 

 
 

In Memoriam 
Loren Gerard passed away in June 2012. 
 
Jim Hughes passed away February 10. 


